Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, September 22, 2011 3:25 PM
To: ‘Jeff Adams'; Scott Menard

Subject: RE: Conditional work plan approval letter
Jeff,

The preferred time for me to visit the site is when confirmation sampling will be performed. However, it is not
mandatory that | visit the site during each phase of work. Given that you will have the excavation completed on
Tuesday, | will not be able to visit the site prior to completion. Therefore, you should continue without inspection by
ACEH.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Jeff Adams [mailto:jaa@engeo.com]

Sent: Thursday, September 22, 2011 1:08 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health; Scott Menard
Subject: RE: Conditional work plan approval letter

Jerry —
Thank you again for your prompt attention and turnaround on this work plan.

As an update, the excavation and backfill operations are under way. We anticipate that we will have it completed by
Tuesday. We notice in your letter that you mention that an additional site visit by ACEH may be performed. Is there a
specific stage of work at which you would prefer for the site visit to correspond? If not, we will continue “full speed ahead
with the excavation and backfill operations and look forward to seeing you or your staff at the site at a time convenient for
you.

Thank you,
Jeff

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health [mailto:jerry.wickham@acgov.org]
Sent: Thursday, September 22, 2011 11:53 AM

To: Scott Menard; Jeff Adams

Subject: Conditional work plan approval letter

Conditional work plan approval letter attached. You will get a second copy from our Admin Group later.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577



phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org




